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The Village of Tinley Park received a grand total of $720,994 in funding 
through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act, a $2.2 
trillion economic stimulus bill passed by Congress in March 2020 in response 
to the economic fallout of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The Will County portion of Tinley Park received a total of $325,718, and the 
Cook County portion received $383,275. The Cook County portion has been 
approved for an additional $12,000 that has yet to arrive, for a total of 
$395,275. 


